
 

 
 

October 30, 2012 
 

FLORIDA PRIME UPDATE #2 
POOL WILL BE FULLY OPERATIONAL ON 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2012 
Barring any unexpected market circumstances, Florida PRIME will be fully operational on Wednesday, 
October 31st. Participants will be able to conduct deposit and withdrawal transactions, either on the 
Florida PRIME website or over the pool’s phone line. The pool will maintain normal hours of operation in 
response to recent announcements that the bond markets will be open for trading.  
 
As part of our commitment to keep participants apprised of market developments as they occur, the SBA 
is providing this update on the operations of Florida PRIME. We may provide additional updates as news 
develops or the pool’s operational status changes.  
 
As always, the SBA and Federated Investors are focused on meeting participant needs and providing the 
best possible client and cash management services to Florida PRIME investors.  
 

 
LEARN MORE ABOUT FLORIDA PRIME AT 

https://www.sbafla.com/PRIME  
 

PLEASE CONTACT US IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS  
(850) 488-7311 

BETWEEN 7:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. ET, Monday through Friday. 
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